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Thank you for your service on the School Board. I would like to 

urge all of you to please vote in support of renaming our high 

school. As I have said in the past, it is shameful that our high 

school is named after T.C. Williams, who was a segregationist 

and racist. I believe the board should vote immediately to 

change the school’s name and proceed with a thoughtful 

process to determine the school’s future name. Thank you for 

your consideration.  

 

Allison Silberberg  

Former Mayor of Alexandria 

 


